
From: Denise B  
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 3:35 PM 
To: Parksweb <parksweb@bellevuewa.gov> 
Subject: Trail system 
 
 
Dear Park and Recreation Employees, 
     Just wanted to give you all a HUGE THANK-YOU for the excellent job maintaining the trail 
system in Bellevue. My husband and I were able to explore most of the trails this summer. We 
use the Lewis Creek Trail and Lewis Creek Park Trail about every other day and we love them. 
We also frequent the local state and national park trails on the I-90 corridor, but appreciate the 
fact that the Bellevue trails are covered with chipped bark. It’s much easier on the feet than 
gravel or rocks! A number of times, we have come across a felled tree on a trail path, and sure 
enough, within days it is cleared. It is a blessing to have so many nature trails within walking 
distance or a short driving distance. These trails are a wonderful way to de-stress during our 
current infective climate, take a breather and appreciate a little bit of wilderness. 
     Thank you again for the fantastic service you provide to the walker/hikers in our city!!! 
In Appreciation, 
 
Denise B and Gary P 
Bellevue  
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